From: Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter
Sent:  2/15/2011 1:42:04 PM

To: 'aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov' (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, Sidney
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Cec: Meadows, James L (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J7M2)

Bcec:

Subject: Re: santa cruz letter re interference

Will call you in & min.

From: Gupta, Aloke [mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 01:26 PM

To: Gleicher, CIiff (SmartMeter); Dietz, Sidney

Cc: Meadows, James L

Subject: RE: santa cruz letter re interference

can we do the call before Zpm. In meetings after
that.

Aloke Gupta

California Public Utilities
Commission
0-

415.703.5239
aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Gleicher, Cliff (Law)

[mailto: CIGf@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 10:53
AM

To: Gupta, Aloke; Dietz, Sidney

Cc: Meadows, James

SB GT&S 0042525


mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:aioke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:GGf@pge.com

L
Subject: Re: santa cruz letter re interference

Thanks
for reaching out on this, Aloke. I'll call you on this later
today.

Cliff

From: Gupta,

Aloke [mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov}
Sent: Tuesday, February 15,

2011 09:39 AM

To: Dietz, Sidney; Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter)
Cc: Meadows, James L

Subject: santa cruz letter re

interference

Hello Cliff:

The atftached letter from Santa Cruz re RF interference

has just been brought to my attention, although it is several months old.

I believe PG&E has acknowledged the possibility of interference. The
Commission would still like to send a formal response to the municipality.

To help formulate the response, we would like to

understand how PG&E has responded to and handled these situations o date

and how frequently has this problem been encountered (approximate summary data
over the last year would be fine, for example). Thanks.

Aloke Gupta

California Public Utilities
Commission
0-

415.703.5239
aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0042526


mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:aloke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov

